STATEMENT OF PURPOSE
RS24911

Statutory compensation paid to Board of Nursing members for public service on the Board has remained
static at $50.00 per day for many years. To adjust for inflation, and consistent with recent similar increases
made or contemplated for other professional licensing boards, the legislation provides a modest upward
adjustment in Board member compensation.

FISCAL NOTE

Because the Board of Nursing is a dedicated fund agency there will be no impact on the state General Fund.
It is estimated that the legislation will result in a yearly negative impact on the Board's dedicated fund of
less than $5,000.00.

Contact:
Sandra Evans
Board of Nursing
(208) 577-2482

DISCLAIMER: This statement of purpose and fiscal note are a mere attachment to this bill and prepared by a proponent
of the bill. It is neither intended as an expression of legislative intent nor intended for any use outside of the legislative
process, including judicial review (Joint Rule 18).
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